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Decisions made at the meeting of Glyn Tarell Community Council 

held remotely on Tuesday 18th October 2022 

 

Present:  Cllrs P Hill, P Woods, C Baker, R Harris, C Rayner, 

  County Cllr. G Ratcliffe 

    

Apologies:  Cllr. J Murphy, E Harris (unable to connect )County Cllr. A        

                   Cartwright 

 

1.  Cllr. Woods agreed to contact Steve Butcher Powys CC regarding  

     the gate on Libanus playground. 

 

2.  Cllr. Rayner agreed to approach the Mountain Centre as a new  

     meeting venue. 

 

3.  Cllr. Woods agreed to attend the joint meeting with One Voice Wales 

     and SLCC. 

 

4.  Cllr. Hill agreed to attend the meeting of One Voice Wales on 

     October 27th 2022. 

 

5.  Cllr. Baker agreed to attend the meeting on 20th October with Powys  

     CC. 

 

6.  It was agreed to defer the Facebook page until the next meeting. 

 

7.  Cllr. Woods agreed to become a signatory on the bank account. 

 

8.  It was agreed to donate £80.00 to the resident who allows us to 

mailto:sharveypowell@hotmail.com


 

 

1 

    use her water in Libanus playground. 

 

9.  It was agreed to put the following on next month’s agenda 

     Christmas 

     Llanspyddid Churchyard 

     URC Libanus      

 

10.  Next meeting to be held remotely on Tuesday 22nd November 2022  

       At 7.00 p.m.        


